UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO

4

COLORADO SPRINGS

Members Present:

AT

Curriculum and Requirements Committee
Meeting of December 13, 1982

Professors Mattoon, Morley, Murphy, Schoffstall,
and Wynn

COLLEGE OF LETTERS. ARTS AND SCIENCES

Ex officio Present: Dr. Klingel, Buchholz, Johnson, Martinez, and Schultz

Faculty Present:

Ll.

Professors Beyer, Becker, Bell, and Burleson

0ld Business

A,

Minutes of November 29, 1982, approved, with the following
amendment :

"The academic merits of the Dance courses: Dance 191-2 and
Dance 314-3, were not discussed."

Procedural Change: Letter by J. R. Mattoon: change in C&R
Committee procedure, approved, (enclosure #1).

New Business

A.

New Course:
1 *ﬁES 443-3 Land Utilization, approved.
New Course:

1. ¥Psychology 155-3 Computers in the Arts and Sciences,
approved, as is for Spring and Summer. The Committee
recommends that the College form a committee to study
Computer offerings; we wish to avoid a proliferation of
similar courses in other disciplines (e.g., Anthro 155,
Economics 155, etc.).

Credit Changes:

| 5 MS 101-1
2. MS 102-1 tabled. See attached memo (enclosure
3. MS 201-1
4, MS 202-1

AUSTIN BLUFFS PARKWAY
POST OFFICE BOX 7150
COLDRADO SPRINGS. COLORADO 80933- 71!:/0

#2) .

sigpsoned . 47 IS Lol oy 2 — _Z S £ 25 Y/ PE

mlos



O Col.gemes . H4&. UNIVERSITY OF COLORAD

F“”{Joan_KLingeéaékssistant_nean+_LASﬁ j.ﬂ"jézé%;éﬁ‘ Agﬁ;%%f?iﬂ%k?

SUBJECT M4 4 tarv_Sclence's request_
to.CsR.re:.MS 101,102,201,202. 8 %W

DATE 12793787

At today's meeting of the Curriculum and Requirements Committee, the
Committee voted to table your request for "Credit Change of

MS 101,102,201,202." Our reasons are as follows: 1). The courses in
question do, in fact, receive University credit; they do not, however,
receive LAS College credit. Ar%ﬁou requesting that they receive LAS
credit? Please clarify, then, precisely what credit change you want

us to consider relevant to these four courses. 2). Giving credit to

MS courses may have ramifications on the College and University;
indeed, these ramifications may well need College and University-wide
consideration and approval. The Committee is wary, therefore, about
acting on your request and going beyond the province of the Committee's

charge.

After investigating these matters, the Committee will contact you about
the possible re-submission of your request next semester. At that

time, we will also ask you for a clearer statement® about the nature

of your request (as indicated in 1 above) .
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TO: Colonel Robert B. James
FROM: Joan E. Klingel, Chairperson, C & R Committee Eaé

RE: Military Science Courses
DATE: March 2, 1983

The Curriculum and Requirement's Committee discussed briefly at
Monday's meeting Military Science's request for credit change in
M Sc 101, 102, 201, 202, which was tabled at the December meeting.
They have examined the policies at the other CU campuses, and
decided that at this time, the credits granted for these courses
should remain as is: namely, the courses receive credit, but not

towards an LAS degree.

We would appreciate reveiving from your office any further infor-
mation about the ways that schools in the district treat Military
Science courses in terms of credit. Thanks.

/bk
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